
May 18th 2021  

To Whom It May Concern, 

Tiffany has been working for RALLY4EVER as a graphic design intern from 
September 2020 up until the present and she has been an amazing asset to our 
foundation.  

Since January 2021 she has taken on a leadership role, heading up our 
Graphics and Social Media Team, which she is handling professionally.    

Tiffany has been such a hard worker and always delivers with precision and 
excellence. Her skill set is vast and she always strives to collaborate with the other 
members to bring aboard unique and progressive onto the table.  

She has executed many different jobs within her graphic role, including the delivery 
of brand posters and imagery, working and collaborating with our marketing team, 
and she has as a great understanding of adobe programs. I believe she is 
comfortable with learning any new task we can throw at her.  

We are a not-for-profit and Tiffany has gone over and beyond her level of 
commitment to her work as a graphic designer. She has participated and 
volunteered outside of her role in the foundation, which shows the wonderful 
personal character she has.  

I believe Tiffany will be an asset for any Company and would thrive in any work  
environment.  

I would be available to reinforce verbally any of these comments.  

Regards, 
Louise  

      Louise Pleming
      CEO
      Suite 47, Lvl 35, Tower 1, 100 Barangaroo Avenue
      Barangaroo NSW 2000
      e: louise@rally4ever.org
      m: +61408232244
      www.rally4ever.org
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